
At its August 24th Board Meeting, the Unatego Central School District agreed to use the services of a 

consulting firm to guide them in future planning for the district’s facilities plan. Alan Pole and William 

Silky have been selected to lead the School District Facilities Study. 

The proposed study will examine enrollment history and projections, instructional and extracurricular 

programs, facilities, transportation, staffing, and finances and will culminate in a final report to the 

Board of Education in February 2016. 

Although they will lead the study, Mr. Pole and Dr. Silky will also rely on input from a stakeholder 

committee to be appointed by the Board of Education in the near future. The committee will be 

comprised of community members, teachers, support staff, and administrators. Meetings will generally 

last about two hours (from 6:00-8:00 PM) and are scheduled for October 15, December 3, December 17, 

and January 21. Volunteers for the committee should contact Dr. David Richards, Superintendent of 

Schools, at 607-988-5038 or via email at drichards@unatego.stier.org as soon as possible but no later 

than September 14, 2015.  

 

mailto:drichards@unatego.stier.org

